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Social lunch – The Annual 

outing! 

Wednesday 28th August 

2:00pm – 4:00pm  

The annual outing to Saville Gardens of those who attend our Wednesday Service & 

Lunch will take place on Wednesday 28th August. Lifts will be provided. Please speak 

to Mary Morgan, Angela West or Sheila Allen if you would like to go. Early warning 

also for Wednesday September 3rd at 12:30 where we celebrate the start of the war 

with ration books, gas masks, evacuation labels, ID cards and much more! 

Bible Classes – continue over 

August 

 Sue Morgan is leading this study course on The Beatitudes: – of this rich blueprint 

of how we lead our lives and our thoughts as Christians. It will be every Tuesday at 

All Saints in the Chapel or Porch with a choice of three times: 09:30am, 1:00pm and 

8:00pm. Self-contained each week and all welcome 

There are also Thursday classes on the New Testament taking place at 10:30am in 

the church and being led by Rev Nigel Richards. 

Café opening over August  

and groups 

The café will continue to operate over the summer holidays serving hot and cold 

drinks along with our delicious selection of cakes, jacket potatoes, toasties, 

sandwiches and other snacks. We are pleased to have two new people helping serve 

over the summer: - Phoebe Richards and Lolo Mamdizvidzn, please drop in for a 

coffee and support them! We’ll be opening with the slightly reduced hours of 

10:00am – 2:00pm Monday to Friday from Monday 8th July – Monday 8th 

September when Jenine and Gavin return. Some groups are still meeting in August 

New Bank Account 

 

We have a new account with Metro Bank.  Please could all of you who make 

donations to the church via Standing Order change it to pay Metro Bank (Account 

number 34016674  Sort code 23-05-80).  Can you do this immediately so that your 

September money goes to Metro and not our old account with HSBC.  Don't forget 

to cancel the order to HSBC as we don't want you to pay twice. 

Emergency Food Bank Alan Gass has asked for more of the following: Canned Fruit, Desert, Rice Pudding, 

Custard, Canned meals, Toilet Rolls, Kitchen Towels, Sugar, Biscuits, Multi-packs of 

crisps, Pot Noodles, Microwaveable rice 

Homeless/Night Shelter Night Shelter is still running but not overnight with dinner, games and 

entertainment every Thursday evening at All Saints and taking some meals to 

Windsor. Speak to Nigel, Liza or Andrea for further details of how to help.  

Running the IT desk – more 

volunteers needed! 

A few people of all ages and IT skills have kindly come forward to run the IT desk at 

services. It’s not hard and a very satisfying way of providing your worship offering, 

please could we have one or two more volunteers. Full training will be provided! 

Holiday Bible Club Michelle and her wider team would like to give a big thank you to everyone who 

helped and led the Holiday Bible Club this year. It was great! 

Wedding thank you Andrew and Kerry would like to give a huge thank you to everyone who helped 

make the church look so stunning for the wedding. The guests loved it that Suzie 

wanted to get married in her home church and have canapes there afterwards, and 

it was a very happy occasion! 
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